Howard Brad

From:

Mordy Murle

Sent:

Tuesday, February 13, 2001 10:23 PM

To: Howard Brad Subject: KTJO

Dear Brad,

While I want to support the radio station on campus, I really think playing music outside at 10:25 p.m. is carrying things too far and is annoying at least to the neighbors. I just went to the Union to get a package and was blasted away by the music from a radio outside the station, just like that other time I wrote you. Well,.....

Murle Mordy, International Student Advisor and

Director, English Language Institute

Ottawa University, 1001 S. Cedar, #58, Ottawa, KS 66067-3399

Tel: 785/229-1072

Fax: 785/229-1008